
  

 

  

 
 

 

Literacy 
In Literacy, we have planned our own stories based on the story                 
HandaÕs Surprise.  We will be writing our stories next week and look forward 
to sharing our work with you when we have finished. 

 
  

 
 

 

Science 

In Science, we have enjoyed making string telephones to learn more about how sound 
travels through different materials. 
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News from the Hollinswood Hub: 4th April 2025   

 

 
 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to another week of adventures from the hub. 
We have had such a great week with lots of fantastic work, a trip to 
Telford Library  and even a bit of sunshine. 



  

In this weekÕs Picture News we learnt about a new stadium which football team 
Manchester United are hoping to build. AJ and Alexia-Rae then used 
construction materials to design and build their own super stadiums! 

 
 

One of the highlights of our week has definitely been our visit to the library! 

We had an amazing morning and chose some great books to bring back to school 
to read. Mrs Telford even treated us all to a tasty treat from Costa as a reward 
for all the effort everyone has been making with their reading this term. 

    



  

  

Celebrating Success. 
 

 

We are always very proud of all of our children and everything they achieve 
but this week, some of our amazing superstars deserve a special Well Done! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Issac was awarded a 
certificate for his 

Perfect Piece. 
Fantastic work, Isaac. 

Well Done! 
George was invited to join 
Mrs Osbourne and Mirs 

Morris for Diamond Diners. 

Toby received a Celebrations 
certificate for the resilience 
he has shown with his work. 

 

Also, we need to say a special well done to Alexia-Rae for her fabulous entry in 
the Easter egg decorating competition. We all loved you great Pokemon design. 

 

 


